
Dear Council,

My wife and I are neighbours just across the water from this proposed development. We wish to advise that we 
give the proposal our full support.

Kindest regards,
Tim Anderson

Sent: 25/01/2021 8:31:45 AM

Subject:
PROPOSED COASTAL DEVELOPMENT 37 Beaconsfield Street, Newport, NSW 
2106 (RICHARD HARPER)


